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From: |

Sent: 10 May 2021 18:06

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Proposed change of licensing certificate for Wilmslow Rugby Club
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sir/Madam.

As a resident of [ ' W ish to lodge my concerns to the proposed application being put to you by Wilmslow
Rugby Club for a license to extend their current usage.

The Rugby club operates as a charity and is in a sound financial situation. Its current license is adequate to fulfil their
needs without the need to undertake generate large events.

The memorial field was willed to the club to them to used for sporting activities not musical events. Their current
license

How will the club control the security of the site, when there are large open areas for people can easily gain access
to the grounds. It would need an army of stewards to patrol the boundaries to prevent unauthorised people
tempted to enter.

What about the safety of walkers often seen passing through, how will they be protected during such an event.

What about the children on Sunday morning practising their rugby training. Will the grounds be free of all debris,
bottles, needles, people being sick, or even, as been noted in the past, using the grounds as a toilet.
Drug use. If used how is this to be controlled.

The Wilmslow Club have already seen some forms of vandalism, surely with the availability of alcohol this could
easily
enhance the situation.

Who is going to control large numbers of people leaving the club through the neighbouring streets at the early hours
of the morning with the potential of disruptive behaviour.

Access to the rugby ground will be via Kings Road or Carrwood road.
Carrwood road has the potential, if used as a vehicle access to and from the club, to be a hazard to the public when
leaving the grounds. The condition of the road is dangerous for both walkers and drivers especially if dark.

For the number of people expected to attend these events, how is parking going to be controlled. Are residents
going to find driveway blocked, and so constantly ringing the police to sort out the chaos.

Noise control. Who will be responsible for ensuring residents are not subject to noise levels outside the letter of the
law.

A lot of concerns for something unnecessary.

It should be remembered that the Club is undertaking such events through an events group.
Once they leave the site , who takes responsibility.

Yours faithfully
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